ABIF

Association of Banks in Fiji Fiji Revenue & Customs Authority

PUBLIC NOTICE

Overcharge of Credit Card Levy introduced January 2012

The Association of Banks in Fiji and the Fiji Revenue & Customs Authority
would like to advise Bank Credit Card Holders in Fiji to contact their Bank if
they have evidence they were incorrectly charged the 2% Credit Card Levy
when it was introduced in 2012.

Credit Card customers, who can provide evidence of any incorrect Credit Card
Levy charges, may be eligible to apply to Fiji Revenue & Customs Authority for

arefund.

For further clarification or further information you may visit your respective
Banks.
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